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. X .
Thanks for your prompt response. We recently filed a Statement of Change of Registered Agent
with the Division of Corporations. The problem is that the zip code that was provided in the

form for the Registered Agent office was incotrect. Hence, we only need one small change (see
below). I was advised by your customer service department o e-mail/fax you with request for

change. Please advise. Thanks. - 5

Thank You
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Please take a few minutes to provide feedback on the guality of service you received from our staff. The Florida Depart‘rnent Gfr'j;.’-q
State values your feedback as a customer. Kurt Brewning, Florida’s Secretary of State, is committed to continucusly agggssing, F
improving the level and quality of services provided to you. Simply click on the link to the "DOS Customer Satisfaction Surve ¢
Thank you in advance for your participation. DOS_Customer Satisfaction Survey 1:'-; m%@
]
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From: Gonzalez, Adrian [mailto:AGonzalez@becker-poliakoff.com] 5 EEE
Sent: Thursday, July 02, 2009 4:01 PM N &
To: corphelp R

Cc: Vitti, Linda
Subject: 1800 Atlantic Condominium Association, Inc. - Document # 753805

Dear Sir or Madam:

Qur office filed a Statement of Change of Registered Agent form (on behalt of the above
referenced corporanon) with the Division of Corporatons on 6/24/09. The form that was
submitted inadvertentdy  listed  the zip code  for the Registered  Agent office address — as
33040, Please note that this information nceds to be corrected as soon as possible, so as
ro reflect thar the correer zip code for our office 18 33134, Kindly, please make this correction to
vour records at your carliest conventence. Should you have any questaons or comments, please

contact our office. Thank vou. ‘
BECKERE | adrian Gonzalez ' /

POLIAKOFF . :
by i ey Department Assistant
Beacker & Poliakoff, P.A. Wl )
Alhambra Towers Cj
121 Alhambra Plaza, 10th Fioor (\r\
Coral Gables, FL 33134 00

305.262.4433 Phone
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